
Dillard Drive Magnet Elementary School
Title I Home-School Compact 2023-2024
An Agreement Reflecting the Shared Responsibility for High Student Achievement

School Staff will... Students will... Families will...

● Be prepared everyday to offer
students an exceptional
educational experience.

● Provide timely information about
student learning and supporting
learning at home.

● Respond within 24-48 hours when
a family member has requested
communication.

● Ensure they are aware of the best
form of communication for
families.

● Provide the opportunity for at least
two conferences with students'
families, and more as needed.

● Share and support families with
understanding of our new magnet
theme

● Support students in modeling
SOAR expectations.

● Support students using SOAR
binders and organization as part of
AVID.

● Come to school ready to learn.
● Be responsible for their

Communication Folder by taking it
home daily and bringing it back by
the next day

● Make an effort to complete any
assigned homework, including
reading and Dreambox for 20
minutes nightly.

● Talk to their family about what
they are learning.

● Share what they are learning in
Quests and World Languages.

● Follow all SOAR expectations.
● Provide their families with

information sent home from
school.

● Ask for help when needed.
● Utilize SOAR binders to set goals

and track learning data to support
AVID implementation.

● Support their child’s learning at
home.

● Engage with information in the
Communication folder daily.
Respond within 24-48 hours when
a school staff member has
requested communication.

● Provide the school with their
preference for communication, and
consistently update
communication information as
needed.

● Support teachers and students in
the implementation of our growing
magnet theme.

● Attend conferences at least twice a
year, and more as needed.

● Support your child in following
SOAR expectations.

● Support teachers and students in
implementation of SOAR binder
as an AVID strategy.

Please keep this copy at home in a place where you will see it often. We will refer to the compact often at school, and hope you do
the same at home! Please fill out the online feedback form at: https://forms.gle/q18kWa2LvaBimsaB9


